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PLEASE NOTE THE CHANGE IN COST OF THE PROGRAM
	Coming up 

Term 3, 2022 . . . 
	            DINOSAUR DYNAMICS

                                 [image: image2.wmf]             
                     Menzies Creek Primary School


	                                                                             


Students, by handling models, will find out what sort of dinosaurs existed, identifying and classifying them. Using wooden models, they will learn about fossils, where they are found and about carbon dating.  Students will discover geological timelines and use some of the skills of palaeontologists.  There will be constructions, art and craft activities.  Senior students, will increase their knowledge and understanding of “Aussie" dinosaurs. 

WiseOnes Application for 3rd Term, 2022
This program is available for all Grade 1 - Grade 6 children who have qualified for WiseOnes.  
The unit for third term commences week beginning Monday, 18th July 2022.
The unit will run for 8 weeks commencing: Monday 18th July, 25th July, 1st Aug, 8th Aug, 15th Aug, 22nd Aug, 
29th Aug and 5th Sept.

WiseOnes Teacher: Noel Blacker: Mobile 0409 435 396
(……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

I wish to enrol my child in the unit "Dinosaur Dynamics” starting week beginning Monday, 18th July 2022.
Child's Name ______________________________________   School:  Menzies Creek Primary School
Date of Birth ________________________
Class (2022) ________ 

Parents' Names ________________________________________________________________

Address_______________________________________________________________________

Phone:  BH ___________   AH ____________   Mobile _________________   Email: ______________________________

My child has already qualified for WiseOnes          YES/NO

I would like a free test for my child      YES/NO. 

I would like my child to be tested with a fuller assessment to qualify for WiseOnes (assessment cost $500 inc GST).

NB: Due to the Government increase of teachers’ wages, please note the new cost of the program
Please send this slip and payment of $245.00 to the school by Thursday, 14th July 2022.  As we are a non-credit business, children will not be accepted into the program for the term unless the fees and enrolment form are returned by the above date.

Please contact me, Pat Truscott, on mobile 0407 313 657 if you have any queries.
